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Scouts’ Supper 

 
Scouts of the 1st Chippenham group of Boy Scouts took an “evening off” on Saturday and consumed 
a fish and chip supper, which was paid for by wastepaper.  They have been hard at work for three 
months collecting and sorting this waste at the request of the Wastepaper Control.  They had hoped 
to make a monthly collection from houses, but the weather has been so bad that they are already 
several weeks behind.  With the arrival of the light evenings, it is hoped that matters will be speeded 
up.  The paper has to be sorted into three grades before disposal and this is a lengthy job.  Three big 
loads have so far been dealt with in Chippenham.  The supper was part of the annual “bunfight”, and 
25 Scouts took part and had a very enjoyable time.  Various games and competitions were arranged. 
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